
The Hoot 

Announcements &      
Reminders 
Book bags 

Please make sure your child has 

their book bag in school every day 

next week as we will be giving lots 

of things out! 

 

Thank you! 

We would like to thank you all for 

your support this year. Our fantastic 

trips and activities wouldn’t have 

been  possible without you. 

We have loved teaching your chil-

dren this year and we wish you all a 

lovely summer. :-)  

From Miss Dyson, Miss Jones, Mrs         

Eldridge, Mrs Doyle, Miss Trundle, 

Miss Harman and Ms Buckley.  
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Maths: This week we will be putting all the things we have 

learnt this year to good use by solving some mysteries,        

including finding out who stole all the pencil cases! 

How you can support over the summer: 

 Ensure your child recognises all numbers from 0-100. 

 Help them to count forwards and backwards from any    

number within 100. 

 Help them to solve addition and subtraction problems within  

20. 

Phonics: We will be playing lots of games this week as we 

keep consolidating all the sounds we have learnt in Year 1. 

How you can support over the summer: 

 Keep reading!  Lots of practice, reading a variety of 

different books. It is recommended that children read for 

10 minutes a day. 

 Focus on retelling.  When children have finished a book, ask 

them to tell you what they have just read.  

English: We are taking a trip down memory lane this week 

and we will be writing about our favourite moments from Year 

1….tissues at the ready! 

How you can support over the summer: 

 Keep practising handwriting, making sure letters start in the 

same place and that capital letters are taller than other 

letters. 

 Make sure your child can spell all the Year 1 Common         

Exception Words.  


